
 

2025 Community Clean Transportation Assistance Grant Funding Program 
(CCTAP) 

Information about the CCTAP Grant program is available here. 

DRCOG requests that all CCTAP grant requests in the Denver region be submitted for Transportation 
Advisory Committee (TAC) review at the January 27, 2025 meeting for information and discussion – 
not approval. 

If requested, DRCOG will provide letters of support for any project consistent with the 2050 Metro Vision 
Regional Transportation Plan. 

Please submit this form to Cam Kennedy - ckennedy@drcog.org by 5:00pm MST on January 16, 2025. 
 
 

Agency: 

Contact: 

Adams County 

Michele Riccio 

Project Name: 

Project Type: 

128th Avenue and Riverdale Roundabout and Shared-Use Path 

Planning + Construction 

Project Description: 

The proposed project for 128th/Riverdale has the goal of reducing congestion, improving 
safety conditions, and building infrastructure to encourage alternative modes to motor vehicles. 
The project work includes the design, environmental review, and construction of intersection 
improvements at 128th/Riverdale. As part of the design phase, the project team will complete 
a roundabout evaluation to ensure the planned approach is feasible. This scope of work will 
also include designing and to building a shared-use path to increase bicycle and pedestrian 
connectivity to the City's trail network and to Riverdale Regional Park. Public and stakeholder 
engagement will occur throughout the project, and include both in-person and virtual 
opportunities for engagement. The County will work closely with the City to ensure that the 
project is collaborative in nature, and work to address needs from both agencies. 

 
Total Project Cost: $3.8 million 

 

CCTAP Grant Funding Request: $3.05 million 

https://www.codot.gov/programs/naapme/naapme-community-clean-transportation-assistance-grant-funding-program
mailto:ckennedy@drcog.org

